cUsiF/155.5

13 Norham Gardenms. W.0. to J. George Adami.
5 Jan. 1918.

(typewritten)

Dear Adami,
I am awfully sorry to hear‘that Macphail is not favourable to

a Journal, as hils support seems important. I shall see him next
woek and have a straight talk on the subject.
Sincerely yours,
Wm. Osler.
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